
 
 

 

 

 
CLIENT FILE NO.: 3600.00 

June 4, 2014 
 
Tim Pizzey 
Inland Seed Corp. 
Box 218 
Binscarth, MB, R0J 0G0 
 
Dear Mr. Pizzey: 
 
Re:  Environment Act Licence 1687 
 

This letter is a follow-up regarding the correspondence dated April 28, 2014 pertaining to 
Environment Act Licence 1687, issued on June 28, 1993, for a crop protection products 
warehouse and distribution facility, a seed cleaning operation, a bulk liquid fertilizer and a bulk 
dry fertilizer facility located on the N ½ of 07-18-28 WPM in the Rural Municipality of Ellice. 

 
Upon further review of your facility, it is my understanding that there is a residence owned 

by an individual other than the licensee within 500 metres of your operation.  Due to this new 
information, your facility still meets the requirements of the Classes of Development Regulation 
(M.R. 164/88). 

 
Based on this new information, I am hereby reinstating Environment Act Licence 1687. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns regarding this correspondence please contact 

Geoffrey Stephens at (204) 782-3890 or by e-mail at geoffrey.stephens@gov.mb.ca. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
“original signed by” 
 

 
Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director, 
The Environment Act 
 

 
Cc: Nicole Lavalee, Environment Officer, Dauphin Regional Office 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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